Announcements:
April 11, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

DAYS

Congratulations to Grayson Stallman on winning the 2017-18 International
Rotary Club’s Youth Leadership Award and scholarship. As the winner of
this award, Grayson represented the entire district at a 4 day leadership
conference in which he was voted by his fellow attendees as having the
“most effective style of leadership” by a margin of 94%. Nice job, Grayson,
and thank you for representing us so successfully.

4/12

Come see GUYS AND DOLLS this weekend! Shows are Friday and Saturday at
7:30 in the auditorium. Student tickets are only $7 and will be on sale during lunches
and at the door before the shows.

4/13

Key Clubbers!

We are looking for your help with the play this weekend. Volunteers are needed at
6:30PM to pass out programs as well as during intermission to help with
concessions. You will get a free ticket to the show for doing so. If interested in
volunteering either Friday night, Saturday night, or both, please sign up with Mrs.
Pickenheim in room G21! Thanks!

4/11

The final meeting of the Multi-Cultural Club will be on Wednesday, April 11th
immediately after school. Hope to see all members there!

4/11/2018

Attention all Rho Kappa members: we have a regular meeting this Thursday, April
12 at 2:20 in Mrs. Wendling's room. Cords will be handed out to seniors who have
met the club's requirements. Additionally, elections will be held for next year's
officers.

4/12

Spring break is over, bringing back in the rest of the school year and Video Game
Club too! Video Game Club will meet this Friday to FINALLY get our tournament
underway. Registration will be open on that day. Make sure you look your best for
our group photo which will be taken during the meeting. All of this will happen in
Mrs. Wible's room, B15,

4/13

A representative from Tri-C will be here on Thursday, April 12 in the Guidance Office
after school. Please sign up in Naviance if you would like to meet with this rep.

4/12




